From: Calum Kinsella

Sent: Saturday, August 24, 2024 9:01 AM

To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: S62A/2024/0056 Representation

Hello,

I’'m writing to express my views on the planning application for 1 Repton Road, Brislington, Bristol,
BS4 3LS.

| believe it is important to safeguard the Sandy Park Road area for opportunities for commercial
spaces. | believe that the development of housing in this space would have a detrimental impact on
the local area in the long term as it would mean the Sandy Park Road area would have less potential
for commercial developments.

Thank you for considering my representation.

Kind regards,

Calum Kinsella





